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Ref: TF/BD,AM/GCC
By e-mail to: land@glasgow.gov.uk

15 June 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam,

Mandatory 20mph Zones, Citywide Order 4D, Drumoyne and Mansewood

Thank you for your e-mail of 29th May.

GoBike is pleased to comment on the current Glasgow City Council consultation on proposals to
impose 20mph speed zones in these 2 areas.

We are pleased that speed limits are to be reduced in these areas and we have no objection to
the proposals.  However, we would comment that, since speed humps are difficult to construct
and expensive both to install  and maintain, they are phased out.   Should traffic calming be
required we suggest that cheaper methods are found,  that are less uncomfortable for road-
users, particularly cyclists.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
Convenor, GoBike!
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